To All Rite Aid Members, 

I am writing to inform you that Rite Aid has agreed to provide all members a temporary bonus in appreciation of the incredible work you are all doing in the midst of the COVID-19 crisis.

I am extraordinarily proud of your dedication to the families and communities you are serving throughout incredibly difficult and challenging times. As we move forward, I assure you that we will continue to work closely with the company to protect your interests throughout this crisis.

Please do not hesitate to contact your Union Representative if you have any questions. And remember to use our toll-free number at 866.329.1776.
Please remember to CLICK HERE to provide us with your contact information, including e-mail and a cell phone number so that we can continue to provide important updates regarding your job.

Thank you, again, for your hard work and dedication. 
Wendell W Young IV
President,
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